
The Agency for Persons with Disability (APD) 

CHECKING THE STATUS OF YOUR APPLICATION 

If you have applied to The Agency for Persons with Disabilities (APD) and have not 

heard from them at all, you need to call and get a status. Diana Burgos Garcia is 

the Regional Program Supervisor, Pre-Enrollment /Waitlist & Community Affairs 

for the Northeast Region.  She can be reached at:  Office phone:  386-947-4022.  

Email:  diana.garcia@apdcares.org    

Find out:  Has your application even been received? 

Depending on the answer you will:   

1. Be ON THE Pre-enrollment list / formerly called the APD WAITLIST  

If you were found eligible and placed on the APD Pre-enrollment list for 

MedWaiver Services, you should be hearing from APD at least annually to check 

how things are going.  APD will do this by phone call or a letter.  This is the time to 

make sure your information is current and up to date.  

If you have not heard from anyone at APD in the last year and you have a letter 

that placed you on the APD Waitlist/Pre-enrolled, contact either of the Waitlist 

Supervisors Support listed below:   

David Walker, APD Wait List Support Coordinator,  Jacksonville 
904-992-2432 david.walker@apdcares.org 

Jennifer Fennell, Wait List Support Coordinator, Gainesville 
352-955-6199 jennifer.fennell@apdcares.org 

 
Be sure to keep your address and phone numbers current.  It is up to you to call 

APD and let them know if something is going on or your needs have changed.   

2. STILL BEING Reviewed but your application is complete.    

3. NEED TO APPLY 

Take one of the packets we have with us today or email 

Advocacy@arcjacksonville.org to request one.  The Arc Jacksonville ASK 

Department is here to assist you.  Please work with us to make sure you have a 

complete copy and all supporting documents to submit.  
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